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I am in favor of HB 4002.  The penalty for doing fentanyl in public needs to have teeth 

in it.Just because you have an addition problem does not mean you should have a 

free licence  to do your drug of choice in public and become a burden on the rest of 

the tax payors.  I encourage waiving the penalties if an additct seeks treatment.  If 

they don't want treatment there should be a heavy stick. 


